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Year 6 Residential Trip to London Summer 2020 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

As you may be aware our Year 6 children recently returned from a residential visit to London. The trip was 

hugely successful and we would like to offer the opportunity again next year. The residential trip will take 

place in the Summer Term 2020 after the Key Stage 2 SATS. This will be a joint school trip with children 

from Shilbottle, Seahouses, Felton and Swarland primaries and will be a beneficial transition opportunity for 

the children preparing for their move to the Duchess’s High School. 

There is an initial parent meeting at Shilbottle Primary School on Wednesday 17th July at 3.30pm, where 

you will be able to ask questions and find out more information. 

To give you a feel of the trip, the visit this year included: 

Day 1 

Depart 8am prompt 

Visit Science Museum, meal at Rainforest Cafe, flight on the London Eye, arrive at hotel around 9:30pm 

Day 2 

Visit Madame Tussaud's, Royal Observatory*, Thames River Cruise, meal at Pizza Express and tickets to see a 

show (we saw Matilda this year). 

Day 3 

Warner Bros Studio Tour – The Making of Harry Potter. Arrive home around 9pm 

*The hotel used this year was the Premier Inn at Heathrow Terminal 4. Unfortunately, due to traffic in 

central London we did not get to visit the Royal Observatory and we visited Tower Bridge instead, therefore 

you need to be aware the itinerary is flexible and subject to change. 

All meals are included except for a meal at a service station on the return journey and parents to provide a 

packed lunch for the journey to London on day 1. 

The cost of this trip will be approximately £370 per person. If you wish to reserve a place for your child, 

please complete the attached slip and return it to the Hipsburn school office with a £50.00 non-refundable 

deposit (cheque payable to NCC) by Friday 19th July. Apologies for the short time scale however we need to 

pay deposits before the summer break. The outstanding balance can be paid in instalments by the end of 

February 2020. Once this has been paid to the tour company all monies are non-refundable. 

Please note that we will only be able to run this trip if there is sufficient interest from parents. 

Kind regards, 

Mr K. Moloney 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Year 6 Residential to London – Summer 2020 

 

 

Name of child __________________________________________ 

 

I would like my child to take part in the above residential and have enclosed a £50.00 deposit. I agree to pay 

all monies by the dates stipulated and am aware these are non-refundable once paid to the tour company. 

 

 

Signed……………………………………………………………………Print name ……………………………………….. 
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